
Summerleaze Equine Vets  

CLOSED MONDAY 29th AUGUST BANK HOLIDAY 2022                                 

Medicines and prescriptions!   

For medicines to be posted, 

please order by                                                          

Wednesday 24th August,                 

at the latest                                                                           
(we will not be able to guarantee    

receipt, prior to the long weekend if 

they are ordered after this date). 

Medicines for collection, please  

order by                                    

Thursday 25th August                                 

and collect by                                     

5PM Friday 23rd August. 

During the August Bank Holiday 

we have dedicated Equine Vets 

on call for emergencies.  If you 

are worried enough to think you 

may need a vet, then please call, 

we would rather speak to you , or 

see your  equine friend if you are           

concerned. 

Monday 29th August 

For emergency     

treatment please ring 

01297 304007 


